
Dear Students (18/19 batch) 

 

Owing to the prevailing situation with the pandemic, it will take a 

considerable time for us take your batch physically in to the university. 

Hence I am planning to get you all down for the vaccination and at the 

same time to hold the Y2S1 exam and send you back. 

 

Hence stay in self isolation from now on and consider this period as the 

study leave.( will get approximately 2 weeks) 

 

It is NOT possible to provide a study leave in the hostels. 

Stay safe 

 

Dean 


